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Monday, November 26, 2012 

Dear Colleagues, 

It’s hard to believe that we’re in our last week of classes for the semester 
already. I hope you will all plan to attend the holiday reception on 
Wednesday, December 5, at The Rainier Club. We are expecting a great 
turnout of alumni and community members. 
 
Best regards, 
Mark 
 

Publications 
 

Presentations 
 
Margaret Fisher spoke on a panel at the Colleen Willoughby iIvic 
Youth Education Awards Ceremony sponsored by the Seattle CityClub, 
and accepted the award for the Seattle Youth Traffic Court. The Seattle 
Youth Traffic Court also conducted a youth court hearing with a real 
defendant at the National Council for the Social Studies conference in 
Seattle, attended by 3,500 teachers. She will also travel to South Africa in 
December 2012 to present a session on Street Law at the Global Alliance 
for Justice Education conference in Durban.  
 
Jack Kirkwood and Dwight Drake (UW) addressed current antitrust 
issues on a “law school” panel at the 29th Annual Antitrust, Consumer 
Protection and Unfair Business Practices Seminar sponsored by the 
Washington State Bar Association. Jack’s topic was Is Market Definition 
on the Way Out? 
 
Lisa Young presented Best Practices in Making Scholarly 
Presentations at the West Coast Consortium of Academic Support 
Professionals Conference in Sacramento on November 2. She also 
moderated, with Louis Schulze of New England School of Law, a 
roundtable discussion, Writing and Publishing ASP Scholarship: Steps 
to Get Your Writing Moving. 
 

Other News 

Upcoming Events 

Annual Holiday Reception 
December 5 
5:30 – 8:00 p.m. 
The Rainier Club 
820 Fourth Avenue, Seattle 

Baccalaureate Mass 
December 14 
5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 
Chapel of St. Ignatius 

Baccalaureate Reception 
December 14 
6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 
Court Level Atrium 

Winter Graduation 
December 15 
10:00 a.m. 
Westin Hotel 

Visit the School of Law website for more 
upcoming events. 

 

http://www.law.seattleu.edu/x12737.xml
http://www.law.seattleu.edu/x3487.xml


 
Richard Delgado's article, Recent Writing on Law and Happiness, 
made a third SSRN top-ten download list. 

Please send items to be included in the next Dean's Spotlight 
to Randy Maedgen. 
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